From: "jack

Date: February 6, 2021 at 11:47:55 AM EST

To: "Pascual, Audrey"

Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road

Hello

I already made an email submission about suggestions for dealing with River Road at the public meeting

currently I have another thought about River Road and its financial viability.

I have typically been what I call a half-price member in the city courses for years

this cost about \$300

I may be incorrect but last year's articles indicated opening River Road is at a loss of \$50-\$80,000 a year.

in order to help support the financial situation with River Road I would not be immune to having the annual fees increase by \$50 even for the so-called half-price members.

I and maybe some others would be willing to pay an extra \$50 a year to be a member Of city courses if River Road would open and be supported.

For example if the fees for my membership were to be \$300 this year or so I would gladly pay \$350 if I knew River Road was going to be open

I don't know how many members use the half-price membership fee and how much volume in money this would bring in if an extra \$50 was added to the fee.

The price of everything goes up a lot every year; if it takes an increase in member fees to get River Road open and financially in the black I think it would be worth considering.

I have spoken to three or four guys that I golf with regularly and they would not have a problem with the fee increase for their membership to support River Road opening

Sincerely, Dr. Jack Albin